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IMPORTANT NOTICE 

FOR ALL STUDENTS  

The Faculty Board of Science at its 

Special meeting 175th (Special II) held 

on 21st May 2020 has decided that the 

online teaching for the ongoing 

semester will be end on 3rd July 2020.  

In person classes and examination 

matters will be decided based on 

receiving UGC’s Circular. 

The next academic year 2018/2019 will 

be commenced on 6th July 2020 via 

online teaching. 
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